














REPORT OF THE BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS 
PLANNING BOARD UNDER N.J.S.A.40:55D-26 
 

 

TO: The Mayor and Council 

 

The Planning Board, having considered Ordinance No. 2018-1434, pursuant to Section 26 of  

The Municipal Land Use Law finds the proposed ordinance not inconsistent with the Master  

Plan. 

 

The Board has the following additional comments: 

 

1. None. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

____________________________ 

John H. Cunningham, Jr. 
Planning Board Chairman 

Dated: September 14, 2018 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 




















































































































































